
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 20.5.19 

Hook:  

We have heard whispers of mysterious noises coming from the 

island. We have been commissioned as part of the team of 

explorers on behalf of the Queen to explore the island and 

discover the source of the mysterious noises.  

Year 2 SATs 
Next week the year 2s will be 

completing their end of key stage 

assessments. The children have 

worked very hard throughout the 

year and should be very proud of 

themselves and all that they have 

achieved. We will be completing 

the challenges in our classrooms 

as usual. 

Maths 
In Year 1 we will be solving place value 

problems. We will become number 

detectives to practice identifying numbers 

to 100. We will also be playing place value 

games. 

In Year 2 we will be playing maths games 

that help to develop our understanding of 

the place value and number. We will work 

in small groups to create our own maths 

board games using our knowledge of place 

value and number. 

English 
In Year 1 we will become philosophers. We 

will be asking questions about a variety of 

interesting pictures; and discussing our 

thoughts and feelings towards these 

pictures. We will then practice extending 

our answers with ‘because’. 

In Year 2 we will be taking part in a 

variety of activities that support our 

spelling and writing skills. We will be 

playing games and working in groups to 

become super spellers and writers. 

Theme 

In science we will continue with our 

experiments, including thinking about the 

different parts of an experiment. For 

example, observations, fair tests and 

conclusions. We will continue to test a variety 

of materials to check if our initial predictions 

were correct. 

Cardboard boxes 

 
After half term as part of 

our PSHE topic, we will be 

creating talking boxes with 

the children. Each child will 

need to bring in a cardboard 

box (roughly the size of a 

shoe box) that they will use 

to create their talking boxes. 

Please can the children make 

sure that they have their 

shoe boxes in school by the 

first week of next half term. 

If anyone is able to donate 

additional shoe boxes we 

would be very grateful. 

Thank you for your 

continued support  

 

Phonics 

 

We will be 

completing our end 

of term phonics 

assessment this 

week. 

 

Please make sure 

the children have 

their reading books 

and diaries in school 

each day. 

We will be exploring the collective worship of trust. 

How Hill Drop in 

If you have any questions or 

queries about our upcoming 

residential please feel free to drop 

in and see Miss McIntyre on one of 

the following dates: 

Thursday 6th June - 4:30 – 5:30 

Thursday 13th June - 4:30 – 5:30. 

This would be an opportunity to 

discuss any concerns or queries you 

might have. 

Maths homework 

Please can the children complete challenge 24 in 

their maths homework books. Thank you  

 

Extension: Do you know your 2, 5 and 10 times 

table? Practice these times table at home and see 

how many multiplication number sentences you can 

write in five minutes. 


